
 

                                                                                                                                                          
 

SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

May 6, 2018 

 
Saturday, May 5th 
   9:00  Jennie & Donato Decina req. by The Decina Family 
   5:30  Barbara Volpe req. by James Dick 
Sunday, May 6th 
   7:30  For the Living & Deceased Members  
    of St. Patrick’s Parish 
   9:00  Fr. Dan Brady req. by Sr. Kathleen Fitzgerald 
  10:30 Loretta & Caroline Dym req. by Deirdre & Ronald 
   Humer 
  12:00 Paula Desperito req. by The Tinsley Family 
    5:30 Vincent J. & Vincent D. Luccarelli req. by The  
   Luccarelli Family 
Monday, May 7th     
  7:00  - 
  9:00  Rita & Edward Costello req. by Sr. Kathleen 
   Fitzgerald 
Tuesday, May 8th 

   7:00   - 
   9:00  - 
Wednesday, May 9th  

   7:00     - 
   9:00  - 
   5:30  - 
Thursday, May 10th 
   7:00  For the Living & Deceased Members  
    of St. Patrick’s Parish 
   9:00  - 
   7:00  - 
Friday, May 11th 
   7:00  Maria Fuschetto req. by The Fuschetto Family  
   9:00  - 
Saturday, May 12th 
   9:00  Teresa Vitelli req. by Marianne Vitelli 
   5:30  For the Living & Deceased Members  
    of St. Patrick’s Parish 
Sunday, May 13th 

   7:30  For All the Mother’s whose names will be placed on the Altar 

   9:00  For All the Mother’s whose names will be placed on the Altar 
  10:30 For All the Mother’s whose names will be placed on the Altar 
  12:00 For All the Mother’s whose names will be placed on the Altar 
    5:30 For All the Mother’s whose names will be placed on the Altar 

 

RECENT COLLECTIONS: April 29, 2018   $6,419 
      Central & Eastern Europe $1,408 
      Last year: Sunday $6,390 
      Central & Eastern Europe $1,436 
 
Next week, May 13th, there is a 2nd Collection for our Partnership in 
Faith Church in the Bronx. 

 

 

Pray for the Sick 

 
Tatum Allen, Virginia Barrett, Zoe Bonowitz, Walter 
Brady, Lauren Dittrich Bilyeu, Marianne Canetta, 
Dominick Cannavo, Kevin Cannon, Jose Luis 
Carmona, Michael Casarella, Maria Colon, Conner 
Curran, Laura Devens, Rosalie Divall, Marie Doescher, 
Frankie Dezell, Bridget Di Rocco, Maureen Doran, Lisa 
Doyle, Meghan Farrell,  Helen Flower, Jean Gallagher, 
Duane Goff,  Jeffrey Greason, Leslie Hammerschmidt, 
Bill Harkness, Margaret Harrington, Molly Henry, 
Debra Ferman, Francine M. Holley, Chester Hooper, 
Richard Hughes,Freeman Huntington, Christine 
Iannino, Kathleen T. Kelleher,  Bill Killen, Maureen 
Laning, John Li Conti, Dominic Lombardi, Veronica 
Lopez, Joyce Kersh, John Magnotta, Kevin Mahoney,  
Steve Mazzei, Jim Murphy, Anne Neto,  John 
Pasquale, Edward Prihoto, Joan Rooney, Madeline 
Sanford, Chris Schate, Matthew Scherer, Thomas 
Valentine, William Vitro, Michael Walsh, Mia Wiltse, 
Christine Young, Eileen Riley Zawada, Magdalena 
Zikely and all who request our prayers. 

 

Service Personnel Prayer List 
The names listed below are service personnel serving 
in our nation’s armed forces who are relatives of our 
parishioners.  Please keep them in your prayers.  

Darren Adler/Marines 
Charlie Carr /Air Force 

Richard Hughes/Marines 
Steven Scully/Marines 

 Thomas M. Stevenson/Army 
 

It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray 

for those commended to our prayers.  From time 

to time we start a new list to make sure that 

it is up-to-date. If we have removed someone 

who should remain on the list, please call 

the Parish Office at 234-3344. 
 
 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and 
protection on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  
We, your children at St. Patrick’s, invoke your 
name on their behalf.  We are grateful for all you 
have given us and in return we are mindful of those 
who have less than we do.  Bless us all and keep 
us close to you.  May strength that will make us one 
in you. This we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord.  
Amen. 

 
 



From the Pastor’s Desk: 
 
The Parish Carnival is fast approaching and I was asked to highlight 
the need for you to volunteer some of your precious time in order to 
help make this year’s carnival as successful as last year’s. So many 
of us come to Mass, group activities, or our regional school and our 
parish school of Religion (CCD). What the carnival offers is some 
time to meet one another in a different way, interacting with people 
we see but rarely have time to talk with one another. 
 
Even with the best of planning we have no control over the weather. 
So, once again, I am asking you to pray for fine weather. The 
following prayer is a collect found in the present edition of the Roman 
Missal entitled, For Fine Weather. 
 

Almighty ever-living God, 
who heal us through correction 
and save us by your forgiveness, 
grant to those who seek your favor 
that we may rejoice at the good weather for 
which we hope and always use what in your 
goodness you bestow for the glory of your name 
and for our well-being. 
Through Christ our Lord. 

 
The following is a possible change for the section of the bulletin 
dealing with our Sunday collections. Please let me or the members of 
the Finance Council know what you think about this proposal. 
 

 
Financial Corner Template 
 
Monthly Expense Budget __________ 
 
Weekly Collection (last year) __________ 
 
Weekly Collection (this year) __________   
 
Monthly ‘We Share’ (last year) __________ 
 
Monthly ‘We Share’ (this year) __________ 
 
% of monthly budget  __________ 
 
2nd Collection   __________ 
 

 
This Friday, May 4th, Bishop Peter J. Byrne, D.D. will confer the 
Sacrament of Confirmation on our ‘confirmadi’ and our seven-year 
old children attending our School of Religion will receive First Holy 
Communion on Saturday, May 5th. Please pray for all those 
receiving these Sacraments. 
 

 
 

WORDS OF INSPIRATION: 
 
Love One Another 
 
Hell is where no one has anything in common with anybody else 
except the fact that they all hate one another and cannot get 
away from one another and from themselves. And yet the world, 
with all its wars, is not yet hell.  And history, however terrible, has 
another and a deeper meaning.  For it is not the evil of history that 
is its significance, and it is not by the evil of our time that our time 
can be understood.  In the furnace of war and hatred, the city of 
those who love one another is drawn and fused together in the 
heroism of charity under suffering, while the city of those who 
hate everything is scattered and dispersed, and its citizens are 
cast out in every direction, like sparks, smoke and flame. 

                  ~Thomas Merton 
    New Seeds of Contemplation 
 

Coffee Sunday: Please join us in the Church  
Meeting Room for refreshments today after all 
Masses.  

 

The Respect Life Committee will meet on Monday, May 7th at 
9:30am in the Church Meeting Room. 

 

Women’s Faith Sharing Group will meet Tuesday, May 8th from 
6:30 to 8pm in the Cenacle. 

 

The Centering Prayer Group will meet Wednesday, May 9th at 

7:30pm in the Church Meeting Room. All are welcome! 

 

 

ST. PATRICK’S CARNIVAL 2018 

MAY 15TH - MAY 20TH  
New this year… 

CASH RAFFLE  
with multiple winners! 

 
RAFFLE ENTRY FORMS ARE AVAILABLE IN THE PARISH OFFICE! 

 
MAY 5 & 6: EARLY BIRD TICKET SALES & VOLUNTEER SIGN UP. 
 SIGN UP TABLES AT CHURCH EXITS. 
  VOLUNTEER LINK AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE. 
 STPATRICKSBEDFORD.ORG/CARNIVAL   
 
5/12: CARNIVAL SET UP 8:30-NOON 
 MIDDLE SCHOOL & HIGH SCHOOL HELPERS…WE NEED YOU! 
 (MANY HANDS MAKE FOR FASTER SET UP!) 

 

OVER 60% OF THE FUNDS BENEFIT THE PARISH! 
 

5/15-5/20: CARNIVAL!! 



 

 
Religious Education Teachers Needed!! 

 
The Religious Education Program is in need of volunteer 
Catechists, co-Catechists and aides.  We have classes on 
Tuesday Afternoons, Tuesday evenings and Sunday 
mornings (Volunteers would select which session you would 
like to help with).  Please consider helping us deliver the 
Word of God…His message of love and forgiveness…to His 
little ones. 
 
Although many of our teachers are parents of current 
students we also have Grandparents, aunts, uncles, and 
other parishioners assisting our program.  Last year over 
1/3 of our Catechists did NOT have students in the program. 
The Religious Education staff provides training for anyone 
interested in helping with this important ministry. 
 
If you are interested in assisting us, please contact the 
Religious Education Office at 234-3775 or 
goodnews2@verizon.net.  We look forward to hearing from 
you! 

 

Religious Education News: 
The initial registration period for next year’s Religious 
Education classes is now complete.  All remaining registrations 
submitted require a $50 late fee.  Classes are filing up and 
some are full.  Please submit your registration form 
immediately to secure your spot in a class in the Fall.  If you 
have any questions please contact the RE office at 234-3775 
or goodnews2@verizon.net.   
 
If you are an 8th grader attending private Catholic School 
please register immediately if you will be making Confirmation 
with us. 

 
 

Be Informed for May 2018: Not on FORMED yet? 

Go to seas.formed.org and click REGISTER, then 

enter your name, email address, and desired 

password. You are now registered to enjoy the free 

parish subscription which gives you 24/7 access to 

over 300 quality Catholic on-line programs, 99+ 

movies, 101+ audios, and 98+ Ebooks. This week on 

the Solemnity of the Ascension of the Lord, Study: 

Symbolon: Knowing the Faith, Session 6: The 
Paschal Mystery. Listen to: This Changes Everything, 

The History of Salvation, or Theology for Beginners. 

 

 
 

 

 

Capuchin Youth & Family Ministries: 
CLASP (Catholic Literature and Arts Summer Program) 
July 29 - August 3, a theater camp for high school students and 
incoming freshmen.  No prior music/acting/crew or theater 
experience is necessary! We need set-designers, actors, singers, 
tech-people, and crew! More info: cyfm.org 
Find us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and Flocknote: CYFM 
1Garrison. Capuchin Youth & Family Ministries, 781 Route 9D, 
PO Box 192, Garrison, NY (845) 424-3609 
.  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Golden Wedding Jubilee Mass 
 

Couples Celebrating their 50th Wedding Anniversary 
anytime during 2018 are invited to attend the Golden 

Wedding Jubilee Mass with His Eminence, Cardinal Dolan 
at Saint Patrick’s Cathedral on Sunday, June 3 at 2:15pm. 
Pre-registrtion is required. Please contact the Parish Office 

to register. 914-234-3344 or patrick485@optonline.net  
Closing date to register for the Mass is 

 Monday, May 14, 2018. 
 

Save the Date!! 
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